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DISTANCELEARNING LINKS

Welcome Counselors, MilitaryParents,and Students:

Please note, office hours are first-come; first-served basis with a 10-minute maximum jif someone is
waiting in the waiting room. If additional support is needed, an appointment may be made fora
personal face-to-face Zoom meeting at your convenience.

MFLC services provided to students must have parent permission prior to each session. Open office
hours are limited to providing additional resources, check-ins, answering questions, non-medical
counseling services.

Zoom is HIPAA compliant and meets all federal and school guidelines.
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GANYON HILLS stio.

ABOUT CANYON HILLS HIGHSCHOOL

NewName,NewLook,Same PRIDE.

Agroup of students petitioned the schooland the schooldistrictto re-brand SerraHigh School. That
student-led initiative began a collaborative conversation with staff, district officials, community members,
and alumni. Born outofthis collaborative process was arebranding survey asking if the brand should remain
orchange. Each stakeholder group was given an opportunity to voice their opinions aboutpossible
rebranding and suggestions for achange.

The results of thatsurvey were given to the San Diego Unified School District's Naming Committee. In
collaboration with students and local tribal communities, the naming committee submitted its
recommendation to the board. On Tuesday, March 9th, the SDUSD Board of Education announced that
SerraHigh School’s new brand will be Canyon Hills High School, home of the Rattlers with the newcolors
ofredand black.

In the fallof 2021, SerraHigh Schoolwill open as Canyon Hills High School, and the firstof many generations
of Rattlers will walk these halls. As we move forward as CHHS, know thatwe are noterasing our history, but
we are adding to it. We are currently working on creating a“legacyroom,” where our 40+ years of history
will be proudly on display, rather than tucked away in adusty yearbook. Our legacy room will be aplace where
everyone inour learning community can celebrate the Conquistadors who came before us, and the Rattlers
thatwill be our future. Future students may be donning Red and Black, butour Brown and Gold heritage will
always play arole in who we are.

We know thatyou will have many questions aboutthe rebranding process. Keep an eye on the Principal's
bloginthe coming weeks. Our rebranding will nothappen overnight, and the Principal's blog will be our
primary means of keeping you in the loop.

HELPFUL LINKS

Canyon Hills High School's Home Page
https://www.sandiegounified.org/schools/canyonhills

Principal Renfree's Blog
https://serrahighschool.wixsite.com/blog
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